
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

2413 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Safe Routes to School in Leetsdale, Pennsylvania, project in fiscal year 

2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation, 

located at 45 Thoms Run Road, Bridgeville PA 15017. The funding would be used to support a Surface 

Transportation Block Grant Program eligible project. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because it will complete a Safe Routes to School project for a school district with needed visibility and 

traffic safety improvements. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC  

133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 
Chris Deluzio 

Member of Congress 
 


